
 Year 4 Autumn Newsletter 

Year 4 have had a very busy Autumn term.  We started off with an exciting 

trip to the Think Tank where we learnt all about the Human body and our 

digestive system. We worked on our resilience by taking part in resilience 

challenges. We loved dressing up as Rock stars and are busily working on our 

times tables!  Before Christmas we were lucky enough to try the winter sport 

curling and we enjoyed performing our Christingle service to you all.  


